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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to SB 317.  
 
 
Schools should be safe havens for children. Bringing guns into schools makes them 
infinitely more dangerous. Teachers are not enforcers. Teachers are educators.  Please 
make our schools safe for children. 
 
 
Carole DiLauro 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


